
Dates for your Diary  

25.5.18 Class 4 Assembly 

25.5.18 Race for Life Event 

25.5.18 School closes 

4.6.18  School opens 

5.6.18  Resources Committee 5pm 

6.6.18  Class photographs 

7.6.18  PTFA Disco 

  KS1 5 – 6pm 

  KS2 6.15 – 7.15pm  

11.6.18  Assessment Week 

13.6.18 KS1 Sports Day—1.30 pm 

13.6.18 Leeds Children’s Mayor   
  visit—2.30 pm 

14.6.18 Information evening  
  at Rodillian for Y6 children  
  going in September 

15.6.18 Class 1 Assembly 

22.6.18 Class F2B Assembly 

25.6.18 Robinwood Meeting for  
  Parents 

27.6.18 KS2 Sports Day  

  9.45 am—11.45 am 

  1.30 pm—3.20 pm 

29.6.18  Class 7 Assembly  

6.7.18  Leaver’s Assembly   
             (Rodillian children-last day) 

11.7.18 Transition meeting for parents 

  of children moving          

                          to F2 and Y1  

16.7.18 Transition Week in school.  
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What we have been up to this week: 
 
We ended last week with Class 2’s Assembly.  The chil-
dren told us all about the things they have been learning 
in class and shared their fabulous Wake Up, Shake Up 
routine with us.  Thanks to Mrs Brown and her team for 
preparing the children and making sure they were all con-
fident to get up in front of everyone to share their learn-
ing.  It was a pleasure to see them. 
 
Key Stage 2 SATs have taken over the whole school this 
week.  Playtimes have been at different times in the 
mornings, the school bell has been switched off, and 
Class 8 gave their class over to our special SATs break-
fast club.  Thankfully it’s all done for another year and we 
can get back to normal. 
 
Every afternoon the Year 6 children have been doing 
something special to help them relax and to say thank 
you for all their hard work.  This ended today with a trip to 
The Deep.  Back to normal next week though and still lots 
to do before we let them leave us. 
 
Key Stage 1 still have another week to go as some of the 
children haven’t yet sat their assessments, but by half 
term they will be finished and our school routines can re-
ally get back to normal. 
 
Please take note of the additions to the dates for your di-
ary. As we start to organise all the sports events and oth-
er end of term activities they will be added to the list.  De-
tails will be posted on Tapestry so please make sure you 
keep up to date by reading both the Newsletter and Tap-
estry. 
 
Lots of our end of year events are organised and run by 
the children so please keep this in mind if you choose to 
come along.  It’s really important for them to build their 
confidence and extend their learning, but they are only 
young and sometimes things get a bit muddled.  The chil-
dren all still have lots of fun.                            Ms Talbot 

Attendance:  Congratulations to classes 6, 11 and 12 who had  100% 

attendance this week - you were our attendance stars. Well Done to you all!  



The Leeds Children’s Mayor 
The school council are very excited to announce that we have a wonderful opportunity 
to help The Leeds Children’s Mayor make Leeds a compassionate city.  During the 
month of June we will be looking out for acts of kindness which will be rewarded with a 
certificate. Also on Wednesday 13

th
 June at 2.30 pm we will be having a visit from the 

Children’s Mayor. 

PTFA Disco 

Due to popular demand the PTA are holding a children’s disco on Thursday 7
th
 June at 

East Ardsley Primary School.  There is no theme so just come in your best disco out-
fit!!  The evening will be split into F2 & Key Stage 1 (5-6pm) and Key Stage 2 (6.15pm 
to 7.15pm) and the cost is just £3.50 per child for F2/KS1  (including a drink, a packet 
of crisps and a chocolate bar or sweets) or £2.50 per child for KS2 (who can buy what 
they require from the tuck shop).  All children should be dropped off and collected from 
the hall.  So if you want to come along and join in the fun fill in your ticket application 
without delay!!    

Lost Property  
We have a large amount of unnamed items in lost property (in the bike sheds), includ-
ing school uniforms, coats, hoodies, trainers, football boots, swimming kits and PE kits.  
All these items will be removed and disposed of on Friday 25

th
 May 2018, therefore if 

you think child has lost any items of clothing etc. please check before this date.  
 
 

Helpful telephone numbers-  Leeds Anti - Social Behaviour Team: 0113 222 4402   

Childline: 0800 11 11        Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2 460401 

Out of hours service for ongoing noise 6.00 pm -3.30 am: 0113 395 0143   

NSPCC: 0808 810 800   Leeds Domestic Violence 24 hour helpline: 0113 2460401 

Home Start-Support and friendship for families 0113 244 2419 or email office@home-

startleeds.co.uk                         

  

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 


